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Date: April 12, 2017 

To: Day Activity and Health Services (DAHS) 

Subject: Provider Letter No. 17-10 – Retired DAHS Provider Letters 

The Texas Department of Aging and Disability Services (DADS) is retiring several 
provider letters (PLs) issued on or before December 31, 2008, in accordance with a 
new policy announced by PL 17-08. Therefore, these policy letters will no longer be 
available and should no longer be referenced. Provider letters over eight years old 
that still contain valid information will be reviewed in the upcoming year to include 
new requirements and guidance, as applicable, and will be reissued with a new PL 
number. 

Retired PL Listing 

Number Title Date Posted 

PL 00-11 
Informal Reconsideration and Appeals Process for 
Unlicensed Employees Referred to the Employee 
Misconduct Registry (EMR) 

5/08/2000 

PL 04-19 Cancellation of Open Enrollment for the Attendant 
Compensation Rate Enhancement 6/30/2004 

PL 06-28 New Application and Fee Submission Procedures 8/01/2006 

PL 06-30 Electronic Transmission of the Statement of Deficiencies 
or Statement of Violations with the Plan of Correction 7/31/2006 

PL 07-01 Changes to Toll Free Announcements and Incident 
Voicemail Reporting  System 1/09/2007 

PL 07-50 New Convictions Barring Employment Added to Health 
and Safety Code Chapter 250 8/24/2007 

PL 07-58 Food Product Recall Posted to the US. Food And Drug 
Administration’s (FDA) Recalls 12/27/2007 

PL 08-07 License Periods and License Renewal Requirements 3/31/2008 

If you have questions about this letter, please contact a DAHS policy specialist with 
the Policy, Rules and Curriculum Development section 
at 512-438-3161. 

Sincerely, 

[signature on file] 

Mary T. Henderson 
Associate Commissioner 
Regulatory Services 

MTH:cg 


